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September 7, 2018

Mr. Scott Pihlaja

Robert Bosch Tool Corporation
1800 West Central Road
Mount Prospect, IL 60056

RE: Robert Bosch Tool Corporation Site
Field Sampling and Analysis Plan
Fountain Inn, SC
File # 52309

Dear Mr. O’'Conner:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department)
has reviewed and approves the Field Sampling and Analysis Plan, dated August 17,
2018, for the Robert Bosch Tool Corporation Site, in Fountain Inn, South Carolina.
Once the data is collected from the planned sampling event and a report is
submitted to the Department, Bosch can move forward with a Feasibility Study
Work Plan.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at 803-898-2430 or
rahnrd@dhec.sc.gov .

Sincerely,

Ay (fn

Regan Rahn, Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

CC: PaulJohnstone, PG, Amec Foster Wheeler
Lucas Berresford
Natalie Kirkpatrick
File # 52309
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